

OFFICERS 2017

President

Roy B. Garfinkel, LS 217 Lake Avenue Rochester, New York 14608 (585) 458-3020

Vice President

Jared R. Ransom, LS 4509 Allens Hill Road 14471 Honeoye, NY 14471 (585) 737-6881

Secretary

Robert J. Avery, LS 277 Alexander Street, Suite 210 Rochester, New York 14607 (585) 755-0408

Treasurer

Michael A. Venturo, LS 36 West Main Street, Suite 789 Rochester, New York 14614 (585) 423-0324

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Jeffrey A. Tiede, LS	2015-2017
Scott E. Measday, LS	2015-2017
Douglas W. Magde, LS	2016-2018
Justin M. Roloson, LS	2016-2018
David L. Standinger, LS	2017-2019
Daniel T. Hickok	2017-2019
John F. Gillen, LS	Ex Officio

Associate Representative

Jonathan Navagh 2017

WEBSITE ADMINISTRATOR

Jared R. Ransom, LS

REGIONAL OFFICE

657 East Avenue Rochester, New York 14607 (585) 254-2350

gvlsa.com

facebook.com/GVLSA

linkedin.com/groups/8212223

AFFILIATIONS

New York State Association of Professional Land Surveyors, Inc.

National Society of Professional Surveyors

Rochester Engineering Society

GVLSA Board of Director's Meeting-March 9, 2017 Erdman & Anthony, Rochester, NY

Time: 6:20 PM

Officers present: Jared Ransom, VP, Robert Avery, Secretary, Michael Venturo,

Treasurer, John Gillen, Ex Officio,

Directors present: David Standinger, Jeff Tiede, Scott Measday, Jonathan

Navagh, Assoc.

Other members present: Matthew Palmer, Peter Logar, Richard Maier, Mic

Arsitz, David Honnick

Guests present: Matt Murphy, William Blye, C.J. Kellogg

Acceptance of Previous Meeting Minutes:

A motion made by Robert Avery and seconded by Dave Standinger to accept the minutes of the February 9, 2017 meeting was carried.

Secretary Report:

Hoping to get more information up on the website including past minutes. Jonathan Navagh will assist in getting our annual election of officers conducted electronically for next year.

Treasurer Report:

Mike Venturo reported verbally. All of the 2016 accounting has been completed.

Past Presidents Report:

John Gillen noted that our affiliation with ACSM should be removed from the letterhead.

Vice President's Report:

Jared Ransom reported that a program may be put together regarding research at the MCCO by Dave Zacharias. April 20th is the next meeting date to take place at the 40 & 8 Club.

Associates Report:

Jonathan Navagh reported that our Google calendar is now up and running. National Surveyors Week is March 19-25. A program will take place Friday at 2 classes in the Pittsford School District.

History Report:

John Gillen indicated his dad had just turned 90 last month.

Ethics Committee:

Dave Standinger noted the committee had just met today. More information will be forthcoming.

Nominations Committee:

There was no report but it is hoped that Daryl Moser will be assisting in putting this together.

Annual Picnic:

It was noted that Roy Garfinkel will be handling arrangements this year.

Old Business:

Scott Measday noted that the votes on the petition to hold a re-vote on the Standards has slowed down. 40 votes had been cast with 15 yea and 25 nay.

There being no further business to come before the meeting, it was adjourned by Vice President Ransom at 6:52 PM.

A 1 CE hour Webinar titled "Subdivision Layout Concepts for Surveyors" from NYSAPLS took place following the meeting.